
SB0753 – UNFAVORABLE 

Nelda Fink  

MD District 32  

So this bill makes absolutely no sense. Why are we wasting out tax money to 
create a list of people who are willing to have the 2a rights removed from them? If 
they don’t want a firearm they don’t have to purchase one. If they are not of sound 
mind then that would be annotated in the background check and through medical 
procedures. If they are not sound mind, that’s where the guardianship program 
comes into play. If they want to commit suicide, they will find other means than a 
firearm or they will borrow one from a friend or steel on. This list seems senseless 
and is not guaranteed to accomplish anything. 

100% OPPOSE this bill. 
 

Thank you. 

Nelda Fink 

 


